Subject:

FW: Email - Communication - Ken Ladouceur - Residential Speed Limit Review - School Zones - Playground Zones - Senior Zones and Effective Hours - CK 5200-5

From: Web NoReply <web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: November 01, 2021 11:36 AM

To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Email - Communication - Ken Ladouceur - Residential Speed Limit Review - School Zones - Playground Zones -

Senior Zones and Effective Hours - CK 5200-5

--- Replies to this email will go to

Submitted on Monday, November 1, 2021 - 11:35

Submitted by user: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

Date Monday, November 01, 2021 To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name Ken

Last Name Ladouceur

Phone Number

Emai

Address ave f north, saskatoon

City saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject school speed zone on 20th Street

Meeting (if known) SPC on Transportation

Comments

I submit that the School Speed Zone on 20th Street is not required due to the 3-4 intersections with pedestrian crosswalks with either traffic lights or pedestrian lights. This is a major arterial road with 4 lanes and parking lanes with either businesses or residential housing/apartments complexes. It usually has a relatively low traffic volume compared to 22nd street where the majority of traffic is. Saint Mary's School is located on Avenue N and what was 19th street. The school or school playground does not come anywhere near the 20th Street School Zone (which I believe is the only one like this in the city). This school zone is one of the longest ones in the city and appears to be there for the purpose of revenue only. I used to be in law enforcement and know when certain areas of the law are exploited for revenue, for that sake only and not safety concerns. Some other school zones mentioned in your earlier report should be discontinued as well. Note: if you want more revenue, get more unmarked pickup trucks with two constables and write 100's of cell phone tickets a day. I could easily write several tickets for cell phone/texting on a short trip across the city twice a week to visit my elderly Dad. Cell phone enforcement should be the #1 priority as more MVA's are caused by this behaviour than anything else beside impaired driving. Thank you for taking the time to read this. Ken Ladouceur Attachments

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting? No

The results of this submission may be viewed at:

